
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

Re:  Local Law to Override the Tax Levy Limit 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a hearing will be held at 7:30 p.m. in the Council 

Chambers of the Kenmore Municipal Building, 2919 Delaware Avenue, Kenmore, New 

York on Tuesday, April 2, 2024 by the Board of Trustees for the Village of Kenmore to 

consider, and possibly adopt, a proposed Local Law which would allow the Board of 

Trustees to override the Tax Levy Limit established under General Municipal Law 

Section 3-c in the 2024 - 2025 Budget with the approval of 60% of the governing body.  

This local law is available for inspection at the office of the Village Clerk/Treasurer.  At 

the time and place stated above, all interested members of the public shall be heard. 
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Dated:  March 19, 2024   Kathleen P. Johnson 

Published: March 27, 2024   Clerk/Treasurer, Village of Kenmore 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


